
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donation 
DATE:  November 15, 2012 
 

 

The following donation has been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept this 
donation on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 - 017 
Description:  Tools 
Given By:  TSC (Tractor Supply Co)   
Site:   Tupelo High Career-Technical Center 
Presented By: Evet Topp 
 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 - 018 
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  CREATE Foundation- 
   Sara Frances Mitchell Educational   
   Endowment Fund   
Purpose: Literacy Program 
Site:   District Wide  
Presented By: Kay Bishop 
 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 019 
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  Healthworks 
Purpose:  Health related purchases 
Site:   Lawndale  
Presented By: Brock English 
 
 
 

Donation # 2012-2013 – 020 
Description:  $200.00 
Given By:  Kiwanis Club of Tupelo 
Purpose: School Reading Program 
Site:   Lawndale   
Presented By: Brock English 
 


